Year 1
Our week ahead - 22/03/21

Here is what we will be learning this week:

English - innovating the story ‘Where the wild things are’ by Maurice Sendak.

Maths - practicing using fact families and using them to problem solve.

Handwriting - Working on capital letters.

Spelling - ing

Phonics - /s/ written as ‘c(e)’, 'c(i), 'c(y), 'sc; and 'st(l) as well as /s/ and /z/ written as 'se’

We are so happy to report that the children have settled back into
school well. We have been getting back into routine and remembering
school expectations.

: I'r has been an adjustment for them but we are really proud of how hard
they are trying - keep up the good work Year 1!

' Please could you ensure that all reading folders,
' with reading books, are refurned on Fridays. Itis |
' really important that we have the books in so that
they can quarantine over the weekend, They can |
' then be reassigned on Monday. If we do not have |

' all books back then we do not have full sets and
: can not then use the books for group guided
. ' reading. With such a large year group, we need a
' lot of books, and therefore it is essential we have
: all books back on time.

| . , , . i All children whose parents have not declined consent
! The vast majority of children do br'lng their baoks | for this test will be screened in school on the

' back on time, which is super, we just need to ! 23rd/24th March,
| makes sure everyone does the same. |

Eye Tests

! ' They will be testing the childrens’ eyes to be sure they
 If you would like to read more books please feel are seeing properly and that the eyes are working

| free to use the free ebooks on the Oxford Owl together as they should.
WEbS'TE A letter will be sent home to all parents with the

i ttps:// ford 'for-} /find-g- ' results of the test. There will be a contact number on
: : 5 this letter for any queries,

Reminders
e Please can you ensure that children bring water in a named bottle
every day.
e Although the weather is getting slightly warmer please remember
that a coat is needed every day.
e Children should have a pencil case with pencils, colour pencils and a
sharpener in school, these should all be named.



